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Pictured: Joyful Noise Single by Laurie LeBreton, exhibiting at South
Suburban College October 29" through the Artist Reception on November
27",

LAURIE LEBRETON'S “EVIDENCE OF THINGS UNSEEN"" EXHIBITING AT
SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL-The Art & Design Department of South Suburban College (SSC) is pleased to
present an exhibition of art works by Laurie LeBreton “Evidence of Things Unseen,” from October 29"
through the Artist Reception in the Lee Dulgar Gallery on November 27" at 10:30 a.m.

“l create my own evidence through sculpture, with handmade paper as my primary medium,” said
LeBreton. “The creative interactions of others with their own spirits are a constant source of inspiration
for me. Many of my influences come from popular religious culture: Haitian altars, Indian roadside
shrines, 15" Century Japanese Buddhas and the simple artifacts sold outside South American cathedrals.
For me, paper is the ideal medium to explore these ideas.”

LeBreton has exhibited widely in the Chicago area, across the country and internationally. She will have
two solo shows this fall, and later in the year will be part of a three-person show at the Evanston Art
Center.

The public is welcome to visit the art exhibition and reception at no charge. The Dulgar Gallery is on the
1% Floor of SSC’s Main Campus. SSC Galleries are open at minimum Mondays through Thursdays from
9:00 a.m. — 6:00 p.m., and Fridays from 9:00 a.m. —4:00 p.m. The galleries are closed on weekends and
holidays. For more information, please call (708) 596-2000, ext. 2445 or ext. 2316, or visit
www.ssc.edu/art. SSC is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, lllinois.
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